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Prayer RequestsPP
To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.  For more 
information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming 
trips, or ways you can get involved, visit our web site or contact us.
www.pro-vismex.com     kristi@pro-vismex.com     503-334-5108

Thank You for your 
support & prayers
 for this ministry.  

We are in this together.

�� Pray for perseverance and stamina to press-through with  Pray for perseverance and stamina to press-through with 
the writing of next-years curriculum.the writing of next-years curriculum.

� Pray that we could iron out the rest of the kinks in Pray that we could iron out the rest of the kinks in 
production.production.

�� Pray for wisdom in planning next year’s tour. Pray for wisdom in planning next year’s tour.

� Pray that God would send the right workers.Pray that God would send the right workers.

�� Pray for wisdom in rest and relaxation. Pray for wisdom in rest and relaxation.
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To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.  For more 
information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming 
trips, or ways you can get involved, e-mail or give us a call! 
  kristi@pro-vismex.com   1(503)946-3437 (Oregon Internet Phone)

WANT MORE?WANT MORE?

Church in Basconcobe

MISSIONS   TRIPMISSIONS   TRIP

...blessed by The River Ministries from Nevada...blessed by The River Ministries from Nevada

Your missionaries went on a...Your missionaries went on a...

 THANKFUL THANKFUL

Find out where to fi nd more stories and TONS of photosFind out where to fi nd more stories and TONS of photos
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This Thanksgiving season, we have so much 
to be grateful for. First of all, a God who 
provides, protects and has given us this 
wonderful job!

We feel a little like the pilgrims who survived 
the fi rst diffi cult winter and are settled-in 
and more established. Electricity, friends, 
home, offi ce, ELECTRICITY, a reasonable 
(if less than ideal) water solution, air 
conditioning, covered patio with concrete 
fl oor (did I mention electricity?) to name a 
few.

We are so very grateful for our supporters 
that are helping make this work a reality.

Also for the Mexican staff that work with us 
daily to get the ministry done.

Guarijio Trip
The Church of God regional offi ce 
invited us to attend their annual missions 
trip into the mountains. This is their 
second year ministering to the Guarijio 
(pronounced Wadahio), an indigenous 
tribe. We went up with children’s 
ministry materials, evangelism CDs and 
cassettes and some tracts in Guarijio. 
These people are poor and isolated, 
living in really harsh conditions and 
largely on government subsidies. 

We had a really eye-opening 
experience giving young 
marijuana farmer a ride 

down the mountain. He was 
surprisingly open about his 
trade and even showed us 

video of his fi eld on his cell 
phone. It was interesting to 
see another side of life as it 

is a major infl uence in the 
mountains. 

More of this story and lots of photos 
from the trip on our website.

Lon Smith and his team from Nevada visited us again this year, and a great visit it was. We worked 
primarily in Basconcobe where we built almost all of a roof for a mission church and held a well-attended 
outreach meeting. It was encouraging for the church for us to meet with them three times during the week.
Their last night here, we visited the local graveyard where locals were celebrating Dia de la Muertos (Day of 
the Dead) where they offer prayers at grave sites of relatives and light candles. We made balloon animals and 
shapes for the kids which made the parents receptive to the tracts we were distributing. And, of course, we ate 
some great tacos. Check out more photos and our weekly-updated blog on the web site! www.pro-vismex.com

Thanksgiving
THINGS WE HAVE TO BE THANKFUL FORTHINGS WE HAVE TO BE THANKFUL FOR

CHURCH ROOFED!
We love to help out where we can with physical needs of the 
local churches. In this case, hooking up a team (Lon Smith’s team 
from The River Ministries in Nevada) who needed a project, with 
a church (Javier Gill’s church in Basconcobe) who needed a roof. 
Result: a bunch of happy people. An interesting aside, our original 
plan was to build a roof for mission church in las Parras, but some 
people in Obregon, Sonora had been planning on doing this for a 
couple years and when they found out ‘Gringos’ were going to do 
it, they jumped in and committed to doing it in November, so The 
River builds one roof and motivates another!

Trip
Report

p

We are thankful to fi nally have a roof on the new offi ce / work room! And just in time. We will be pouring the fl oor and 
installing doors in November and we will have a usable work room. We are very excited as we are already running out of 
storage space for next-years’ materials. 
This new room will be used as a production area and storage space for printed materials. It will be so nice not having stacks 
of paper boxes and production equipment around the house! Not to mention being able to leave the different production 
stations set-up without having to re-confi gure the space every time we change jobs.

But, most of all, we are thankful to God who gave us this mission and is providing ALL the needs to see it through!

(1,1)  -2-  Nov 07.indd  11/4/2007, 7:46:20 PM(1,1)  -2-  Nov 07.indd  11/4/2007, 7:46:20 PM


